On Aug 2, 2013 12:58 PM, "Hilda Tejada" <htejada@yu.edu> wrote:
Mr. Eugene Korn

Dear Eugene:

We have not met in a long time, but your letter of congratulations upon my retirement
from YU, and the kind words you expressed about me, are unforgettable.

We have met now and then during past years, and I am eager to know how you are and
how you are getting along.

Cordially yours,

NORMAN LAMM
NL/ht
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